
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                                                                     Thursday 1st May 2025 
 

Pine Class (Year 3) Summer Term Letter 
 
Welcome back! 
 
We hope you all had a lovely Easter break and enjoyed spending some quality time with your families, with a few 
chocolate treats thrown in too of course!  The Pine Class team are looking forward to continuing to work hard with your 
children as we enter the final term of the year!  It promises to be a busy but exciting term  so we hope the children are 
feeling refreshed and ready to continue learning! 
 
 
P.E. 
Our PE lessons will be on a Wednesday and Friday afternoon. Children will need BOTH an indoor and outdoor PE kit for 
these lessons and they should remain in school all week and MUST be named. Their kit should include: 
Outdoor: trainers suitable for playground and field, tracksuit bottoms, blue or white t-shirt, sweatshirt. 
Indoor: pumps, a blue or white t-shirt (preferably a Woodstone PE t-shirt) and blue or black shorts 
Jewellery, including earrings, cannot be worn for any PE lessons.  
 

 
Homework 
-Maths/Grammar: This will be given out on alternate Fridays and is due back in the following Thursday.   
-TTRS: Times Tables Rock Stars. This will be set on a Wednesday after school for completion by the following Tuesday 
evening. Children are expected to play for 15 minutes each week, but it is up to them how they do this! This will be 
monitored and any children who have not completed it will be expected to do this in their own time at school. If there are 
any questions or concerns, please come and ask. 
-Reading: Children are required to read at least 5 times per week, for a minimum of 10 minutes each time. We also 
strongly suggest you read to your children too as this is so beneficial to them. Please ensure any reading at home is 
recorded in your child’s reading diary which will be checked on a Monday. 
 
 
Things to note… 
- This half term we will be completing our ‘Relationships and Sex Education’ unit in PSHE. The children will be learning the 
correct vocabulary for body parts as well as about good personal hygiene. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate 
to ask. 
- Please do check our class ‘Curriculum Overview’ to find information on what the children will be learning this term. This 
can be found on the school website, Classes tab- Pine Class- Curriculum Overviews. 
- Check out the school website for updates on what we have been doing in class! You can find this under Classes tab- Pine 
Class- Year 3 Class News. 
- The contact email for Pine Class is year3@woodstone.leics.sch.uk. Please feel free to email us with any questions or 
concerns you may have; alternatively, our door is always open at the beginning or end of the day! As always, your support 
is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Daley & Mrs Pimperton 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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